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BOTHELL SONS OF NORWAY 

N y h e t e r 

APRIL  2010                                           Volume 38, Number4 

Dear Members, 

Welcome to Spring!  I hope you all had a blessed and wonderful Easter. 

A big congratulation and thank you go to Carleen Lorenz and Selma Snaring, our Cultural Directors, for a 
successful Heritage Day.  There was a great mix of new presenters and those who have been valued participants 
from years past.  Thank you to everyone who helped with this event.  Your hard work made our lodge shine in the 
eyes of our guests. 

Selma and Carleen also put on a very successful genealogy class, with 20 people in attendance.  The new WIFI 
that was installed at the lodge last month was utilized for this class as well as on Heritage Day. 

Many thanks to Don Fife and all who helped prepare the delicious corned beef and cabbage dinner that was 
enjoyed by all at our March lodge night.   Thanks also goes to Liv Braaten for the beautiful and meaningful 
Memorial Service honoring those of our members who have passed away in the last two years.   

Coming up in April our hard working Cultural Directors have put together a Hardanger class on the 17th.  Marlene 
Bissell will be the instructor for this class.  Look inside your Nyheter for more details. 

As part of the Centennial Year celebration of District 2, there is going to be a 100th Anniversary Banquet.  It will 
take place on May 20th at the Everett Holiday Inn.  The cost is $50 per person and reservations need to be made 
by April 15th.  If you would like to attend please contact me and I will be sure to get you the information. 

District 2 Convention will be May 19-22 hosted by Normanna Lodge in Everett.  A Folk Art Competition and 
Exhibition will be part of the convention.  Any member in District 2 is eligible to submit items for the competition.  
I encourage everyone to look through the list of categories to see if you have something that you have made that 
you can enter.  I would love to see lots of items from Bothell Lodge in the competition.  Look inside for more 
details.  

Our April meeting will be on April 15th.  Dinner will be a baked potato bar with lots of yummy toppings.  We will be 
entertained by Katie Peterson and Joe Weihe, two members of the popular New Radio Cowboys.  I look forward to 
seeing you there. 

We are in need of someone to take the reins, so to speak, of our Annual Bazaar and Bake Sale.  Marlene Bissell 
has asked to step down from this position.  A big thank you goes to her for the success of our last 2 years events.  
Being the organized and efficient person that she is, she has compiled an extensive binder on what needs to 
happen when.  This will make the new chairperson’s job so much easier.  Please seriously consider if YOU are the 
“someone” who will take on this position and then call me.  Thank you! 

Fraternally yours, 

Wendy Wight, President  

 



page 2 April 2010 Nyheter Volume 38, Number 4 

 

 

 

Information for Entries to the 2010 Folk Art Competition and Exhibition 

 

Any Sons of Norway member of District Two is eligible to enter the Folk Art Competition and Folk Art Exhibition to be held 

during the District Convention.   

There are 12 categories of entry: 

1. Rosemaling       7. Figure carving (With hand tools - Norwegian motif) 

2. Weaving (Norwegian design)     8. Relief carving (With hand tools - Norwegian motif) 

3. Hardanger embroidery     9. Chip carving (With hand tools) 

4. Needlework (e.g., Klostersom & Diamantsom and other  10. Bentwood 

    traditional needlework with a Norwegian theme)  11. Other hand crafts (Norwegian motif)  

          

5. Hand knitting (Norwegian theme)    12. Other media, including photography, with a Norwegian  

6. Crocheting and tatting           theme or motif.     

             

There are four classes for each category of exhibition and/or competition. 

1. Children (Children and grandchildren of District Two members, 15 years old and under, are eligible for exhibition only.) 

2. Youth, ages 16-20 

3. Adult Amateurs (persons who engage in a given activity as a pastime) 

4. Adult Professionals (including teachers of the crafts and persons who engage in the activity for gainful reasons, i.e., sales). 

• All items submitted must have been made by the entrant and must have been finished within the past two years. 

• An entrant is allowed to enter a maximum of two articles in each category. 

• All items must be delivered to the Convention Folk Art Committee by the opening of the Convention.  Since the 

entrants may not be attending the convention, the most practical approach may be to have the delegates from the lodges bring 

the entries of fellow lodge artists to the convention along with a waiver signed by the entrant. If a waiver is not signed, the 

item will not be accepted.                                                                                                                                                                                          

Each category will have first, second, and third place ribbons awarded.  A “Best of Show” ribbon/rosette will also be awarded. 

The viewing public will be invited to vote for their favorite and a” People‟s Choice” ribbon/rosette will be awarded.  All 

participants will receive a certificate of participation. 

If you would like further details or an application to enter your items, please contact Wendy Wight by phone (425) 482-0849 

or by email wvwight26@verizon.net   All applications must be in by April 25
th

. 

 

mailto:wvwight26@verizon.net
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OFFICERS BOTHELL LODGE 2-106                         2010 

President                     Wendy Wight               (425) 482-0849                                            

Vice-President                    Marion Vedell              (425) 481-2612  

Counselor                  Liv Braaten                   (425) 485-6506                      

Secretary                  Ellie Fife                       (206) 633-4113              

Financial Sec.            David Rude                   (425) 775-5952 

Treasurer                    Bill Fosmoe                  (206) 782-5175                       

Soc, Director              Carol Scheinberg          (425) 483-1271 

Marshall                     Judy Terrill                   (425) 483-5448                         

Asst Marshall             Doris Borgen                (425) 481-7242                      

Inner Greeter              Ivan Thompson             (206) 546-2962                      

Outer Greeter             Joyce Burlingame                            

Greeters:                    Freda Howard               (425) 672-4508                              

 Molly Thompson          (206) 546-2962 

2008-2010 Trustee     Chris Hicks                   (425) 672-0194                    

2008-2010 Trustee      Mike Nelson                 (425) 486-5275                    

2009-2011 Trustee      Don Fife                        (206) 633-4113                    

2009-2011 Trustee      Ivar Thompson              (425) 821-7266                    

2010-2010 Trustee      Clarence Westby           (425) 377-8646                   

2010-2012 Trustee     Ken Howard                  (425) 672-4508                                    

2010-2012 Trustee      David Trueb                  (206) 935-4271                   

Sports Director           Robbie Martin               (425) 372-8758                   

Youth Director            Seth Tufteland               (206) 605-4112                

Cultural Directors:     Carleen Lorenz              (425) 357 9020                                     

 Selma Snaring               (425) 385-2144              

Publicity Director       Judy Trueb                    (206) 935-4271 

Librarian                    Marlis Pehling              (425) 488-4545 

Editor                        Robert Boyer                (425) 483-8933 

Webmaster                         MartinNg                      (425) 487-6688                                                                                 

www.bothellsonsofnorway.org                                 

Historian                    Rosemary Boyer           (425) 483-8933 

Sunshine                    Eileen Hippe                 (206) 365-1774 

Musician                    Katherine Kruppa         (425) 746-2137 

Auditors:                     Roger Eck                     (425) 489-9711                          

                                           Lenus Heintz                 (206) 632-1605                              

                                           David Trueb                  (206) 935-4271           

Foundation Director    Lenus Heintz                 (206) 632-1605              

Financial Counselor    Jerry Label                    (425) 640-9830             
www.sonsofnorway2.com                          District 2 info                                                       

www.sonsofnorwayblog.blogspot.com S/N Issues                           

∞ 

 

   

 

 

SONS OF NORWAY 

Life insurance provides a death benefit; money that 
your beneficiary can use for whatever purpose they 
choose.        

Life insurance can help to: 

Pay your last expenses, which may include estate taxes 
and burial costs.                                                                                            
Replace your income and help maintain your family‟s 
standard of living.                                                                                             
Protect your family’s home by paying off the mortgage 
and other debts.                                                                                              
Pay others to do some of the tasks you do routinely, 
such as caring for a child or an aging relative, 
maintaining the yard or home, or providing the time to 
do these things oneself.                                                                          
Ensure a child can afford college or a trade school.                                          
Provide supplemental income for your spouse or 
partner.                                                                        
Provide funds to settle an estate.                                                                       
Pay expenses incurred to keep your small business in 
the family. 

Many members have often asked me, “Jerry, how much 
life insurance do I need?”  There‟s no single correct 
answer since the amount can range from 2 to 10 times 
your annual income depending on your personal needs. 
For your family‟s needs, call me for a Free Life 
Insurance Needs Estimate    

For more information, call or e-mail  

Jerry Label, your Sons of Norway Financial Benefits 
Counselor, at: 

425-640-9830 or jlabel7425@comcast.net 

The Nyheter is a publication of Sons of Norway Bothell 

Lodge 2-106.  The Nyheter is published 10 times per 

year:  January to May, a Summer edition, and September 

through December.                                                                       

Articles for publication for the month of the Board 

Meeting must be submitted to the Editor no later than 

the Monday be-fore the Board Meeting, which is always 

held the first Thurs-day of each month. e-mail articles to:  

boyerrnr@yahoo.com    

 Thank you,  Robert W. Boyer:  Editor ∞                                              

Bothell Sons of Norway Membership Information 

(Fees Are Current as of January 1, 2010) 

Adult Membership (24 years or older)                           $45.50/year         

Spouse Membership                                                       $40.50/year 

Heritage Membership (15 years old & younger)           FREE                     

Unge Venner Membership (16 – 23 years old)              $30.50/year 

Unge Venner Membership (16 – 23 years old)                                

with parent or grandparent Adult Membership       FREE 

Membership Forms are available by the Bothell Lodge front door. 

Completed applications should be given to the Lodge Vice President 

or Financial Secretary for review by the Board and acceptance vote of 

the Lodge Membership.                                                                     ∞ 

SUNSHINE REPORT 

March 20, 2010:  A Get Well Card was sent to Mary 

Cunnington.  She has not been feeling well and was in 

the hospital.        

March 20,2010:  A Thinking About You Card was sent 

to Carl Scheinberg.  She had surgery. 

http://www.sonsofnorway2.com/
http://www.sonsofnorwayblog.blogspot.com/
mailto:boyerrnr@yahoo.com


page 4 April 2010 Nyheter Volume 38, Number 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
BOWLING SCORES FROM 3/2 - 3/23 

 

TEAM: 

HI TEN SCRATCH   OSLO  776 

HI TEN HDCP    OSLO  974 

HI 30 SCRATCH   OSLO            2076 

HI 30 HDCP    TROMSO       2742 

  

MEN 

HI 10 SCRATCH SETH TUFTELAND  211 

HI 10 HDCP  WES SHEARER  265 

HI 30 SCRATCH LARRY LAVAGETTO  569 

HI 30 HDCP  RICHARD SVENSSON 726 

 

WOMEN 

HI 10 SCRATCH MOLLY THOMPSON  214 

HI 10 HDCP  JAN CHRISTOPHERSON 276 

HI 30 SCRATCH MOLLY THOMPSON  515 

HI 30 HDCP  JAN CHRISTOPHERSON 775 

 

TEAM STANDINGS: 

1. OYFJELL  5. BERGEN 

2. UFF DA  6. TRONDHEIM 

3. VALHALLA  7. OSLO 

4. VOSS   8. TROMSO 

  

HIGHLIGHT OF THE WEEK: 

BILL HICKS PICKED UP THE 7–10 SPLIT!!! 

 

Syttende Mai Parade 

 

Each year, on May 17, Norwegians fill their streets with 

cheers and flags in celebration of Norway‟s 

constitution, adopted in 1814.  Many people wear the 

national dress, the bunad, on this occasion.  The bunad 

varies in appearance from region to region and the 

magnificent sight of national costumes from all over the 

country is one of the reasons why this day truly 

represents a celebration of Norwegian tradition and 

history. 

As a lodge we celebrate the culture and heritage of 

Norway.  On Monday, May 17, we will be a part of the 

Syttende Mai Parade in Ballard.  The parade begins at 

6:00 in the evening.  For us it will be a dual celebration.  

Our float will be decorated with a cake celebrating the 

100
th
 birthday of District 2 of which we are a part.  We 

will also be giving away 100 Norwegian flags to parade 

onlookers. 

You are invited to be a part of the parade.  Some people 

will ride on the float and others will walk.  The parade 

route is about 18 blocks long.   

If you plan to be a part of the parade, we‟d like to 

know.  Please phone or e-mail Marion Vedell if you 

plan to participate and you will be included on the 

parade list.   Phone:   (425) 481-2612 or  

   c.vedell@verizon.net. 

There will be more complete details in the May 

newsletter as to what time and where to meet, etc.  

There will be car pooling from the lodge. 

   

~Marion Vedell~                                                        

 

 

2010 Photos of Lodge Activities Requested 

If you've taken any photos of any activities that you would 

like to have added to the lodge historian's book for 2010, 

please place them in the Historian's mailbox in the lodge 

kitchen.  It would be great if you could write down the event, 

the date and the location of the event, and the names of the 

people (in the order they appear in the picture from left to 

right) on the back of the photos.  Thank you. 

NORWEGIAN CLASSES             

Classes begin Tuesday March 23 and run for 9 weeks.                                                          

6-7:30pm: Intermediate  (continuation for Fall '09 

"Pre-Intermediate" & open to any new students) 

7:30-9pm: Pre-Intermediate (continuation for Fall '09 

"Know A Little" &  open to any new students) 

The next Beginner class will be in October. 

Tuition:  $70 plus $10 text fee.                          

Contact:  Scandinavian Language Institute  at:        

  425-771-5203 

website:   www.SLIseattle.com 

e-mail:   scandina@SLIseattle.com        

RAFFLE DRAWING WINNERS 

$ 82.00 collected.   

$ 41.00 to Ray Berg Scholarship fund. 

Diana Hicks $ 21.00, Len Vallene  $ 12.00 and Bill Beck $ 

8.00.  Thanks to those who donated their winnings to the 

scholarship fund.  The decoration flowers were raffled off and 

many members took them home. 

 

MEMBERSHIP DRAWING 

 

The names of Ralph Anderson, Mikael Hanson, and Ingrid 

Moseng were drawn.  They were not present, the drawing will 

be for $25.00 in April.  You must be present to win. 

  
 

http://www.sliseattle.com/
mailto:scandina@SLIseattle.com
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Heritage Day was a success. 

We thank all members and friends for this 

wonderful event showing the heritage we 

love.  The displays, food and all volunteers  

made this such a happy day.  The lodge was 

filled with conversation, laughter and music. 

Selma and Carleen thank you for your efforts. 

 

Mange tusen tak. 

Knitting101 

April Mills is getting a class 

together on how to knit or how to 

improve your knitting.  You can also 

work on your cultural badge, or try 

new and more complicated patterns.  

Please call April at 425-778-1665 to 

express your interest. 

 

Bunad Class Cancelled  

We cancelled the Bunad class, 

March 23 and April 13 to 15, 2010. 

The required interest was not shown.  

We will attempt to have this class, 

hopefully, at a later date.     

MOLASSES FRUIT 

COOKIES 

There have been many requests 

for this recipe used at Heritage 

Day.    

 

3/4 cup shortening 

1 1/4 cups sugar 

2 eggs 

3 1/4 cups flour 

2 tsp baking powder 

2 tsp soda 

1/2 tsp each of the following:  

cinnamon, cloves, mace and salt 

1/2 cup light molasses 

1 cup raisins 

 

Cream together shortening and 

sugar 

Add eggs one at a time ---beat 

until well mixed 

Mix flour and spices together ---

add to above mixture alternately 

with the molasses 

 

Divide batter into 4 logs the 

length of your cookie sheet. Place 

2 logs per cookie sheet and bake 

at 350 degrees for 25 minutes. A 

small amount of moisture should 

be visible on top of cookie when 

done. 

 

Cool and then drizzle powder 

sugar frosting on top                   

(1 cup powder sugar & 4 - 5 tbsp 

milk - pinch salt - 1/2 tsp vanilla) 

 

Cut cookies into 1 1/2 inch strips 

at an angle. 

 

Provided by Selma Snaring                    

 

HARDANGER-SOM WORKSHOP 

Do you have Hardanger embroidery from 

your family you want to know more about and 

share or do you want to learn about how to do 

Hardanger-som?  Marlene Bissell will be 

leading a Hardanger-som Workshop on April 

17 from 9 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at the Bothell 

Sons of Norway, covering the history of 

Hardanger-som in Norway and the United 

States, and will demonstrate beginning 

Hardanger embroidery. 

Please join us and bring your family 

Hardanger pieces to talk about at the 

workshop.  If you are working on a Hardanger 

project, please bring it to display.  We will 

have a Hardanger-Som starter kit with 

beginning instructions, material, thread and 

needle available for $2.00. 

A short discussion about the Hardanger-som 

Sons of Norway Cultural Badge credit will 

also be included. 

Cookies and coffee will be provided.  Please 

call Carleen Lorenz to sign up or if you have 

have any questions at 425-357-9020. 

TUBFRIM 

 

Thank you to all of the Bothell 

Lodge members who have helped us 

collect stamps for Tubfrim.  We are 

so pleased to have so many members 

respond to our request, not only here 

at the lodge, but also the members 

who mail them to us to process. 

 

Nancy & Lenus 206 632 1605 

 

PARADE FLOAT 

To honor and support the Sons of Norway 100 year Celebration, the Board has decided to have a Float in the Syttende Mai  

Parade with a cake, saying “Happy 100 Years”.  We will also hand out 100 Norwegian Flags along the route.  We need help 

to get everything ready.  The Flags arrived last week and we need someone to unpackage, unroll, and maybe a little ironing 

to make sure they are nice and flat when we hand them out.  We also need help to build the Float and the Cake, prior to the 

day we decorate the Float.  Please call Mike Nelson if you can be of any assistance. 425-486-5275    

 

The Genealogy class was a success                                                                               
                   

Saturday, March 20, 20 people came 

to learn how to find past family 

records and enable themselves to 

grow their family tree.  Thanks to 

Selma Snaring for working with 

Ginny Wegenast–instructor.                              

This was a very enthusiastic event.         
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Rosemaling Class 

                                                                        
May 4, 5 and 6, 2010          9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.                                                            

$70.00 plus supplies                               
(Carleen has an itemized list of cost of supplies) 

Beginners are welcome and will start by painting on 

an 8" plate in the Telemark design. Continuing 

Rosemalers will paint on a 10" plate in the 

Gudbrandsdalen design.                                           

Marilyn Hansen, instructor, will have brushes, 

paints and plates available for sale. (A supply list 

will be handed out the first day of class.)  

The class will be held in the basement of the 

lodge. Bring your lunch. 

Contact:  Carleen Lorenz 425-357-9020 or Selma 

Snaring 425-385-2144 to sign up or for questions.∞                                                            

CONVENTION FOLK ART 

  

COMPETITION AND EXHIBITION 

 

Applications to participate in the Convention Folk 

Art Competition and Exhibition will be available at 

the lodge meeting on April 15 for those interested.  

April 25 is the deadline for the forms to be 

received and it doesn't give people much time to 

put their stuff together.  Carleen Lorenz will have 

the forms.  You will find more information on 

page 2 of the Nyheter.   

 

MAY GENERAL MEETING MENU 

                                                                      

We were looking for something easy to serve at our 

May General Meeting.  We thought of Hotdogs, 

Hamburgers, and Beans with all the trimmings. 

That sounded good, but I decided to expand on it a 

little. 

The Menu will be as follows: 

  Ma Mary‟s Sloppy Joe‟s                                                                

  My Mini Wienie Wheels                                                        

  Doctor Don‟s Beans                                                                 

  M.A.N.‟s Potato Salad                                                            

And the most important part of the Menu is:                                

  Pot Luck Dessert 

MANUAL LABOR PARTY 

                                                                                             

Our annual Manual labor party is fast approaching.  It will take 

place May 15, 2010 from 9:00am until done.  If you haven‟t 

marked your calendar, make sure you mark it now.                     

The idea of getting a bunch of Lodge members and anyone else 

together to work on beautifying the grounds of our Lodge was 

started back in the Spring of 1987.  It‟s an annual event and, for 

some reason, many of you look forward to coming to work and 

having fun. We have many coffee breaks and lunch is served 

around Noon.  We work hard, play hard, eat well and end up with 

beautiful Lodge grounds for Wedding receptions, Birthday and 

Anniversary Party‟s and other celebrations at our Lodge. We plan 

on spreading some beauty bark, raking the flower beds, trimming 

some shrubs, planting some flowers and more.  If there is 

something you would like to plant, cut, pull or change, give me a 

call, (425-486-5275) and we will try to get it on the schedule.                                                       

Hope to see you on May 15 at 9:00am.  Bring your favorite rake, 

hoe or wheelbarrow.  We will provide the rest. 

Thank you,  Mike Nelson                                                 

 
TRUSTEE  CORNER 

                                                                                                         I 

would like to thank Trustee Mike Nelson, who did the duties of 

Trustee of the Month, for the month of March.                            

The Trustee of the month is to check the Lodge inside and out at 

least once a week during the month.   He or she can check the 

Lodge at their convenience for possible problems, water leaks, 

doors or windows left open, trees or branch‟s down , if the heat has 

been turned down and all lights have been turned off.         The 

Trustee of the Month for April 2010, will be Trustee Chris 

Hicks. 

Thank You,  

Mike Nelson, Lead Trustee                 

 NORWAY’S DOOMSDAY VAULT 

Oslo, Norway      2010 

Two years ago in the Norwegian archipelago, known as Svalbard, 

the Svalbard Global Seed Vault was opened.  It has now amassed 

half a million seed samples and houses at least one-third of the 

world‟s crop seeds according to Cary Fowler who heads the trust 

that oversees the collection. 

The Svalbard Vault is in a remote location 620 miles from the 

North Pole and is designed to withstand global warming, 

earthquakes, and nuclear strikes.  The vault is a safeguard against 

the loss of seeds should a global disaster, whether natural or 

manmade, wipe out the world‟s crops.  It is the only known vault 

of its kind.  

x 
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DISTRICT 2 CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION DINNER                                          

Fram, forward into the future                                                                                              

Non delegate reservations only                                                                                     

Name:                                                                                                                                

Address:                                                                                                                 

City/State/Zip:                                                                                                                   

Phone:                                                                                                                                 

Email:        

 

MY PARTICIPATION IN DISTRICT 2 INCLUDES:                                          

□District 2 board □Unge Venner                                                                                                                                                      

□Youth Camp Program □Trollhaugen Board                                                            

□Other       

 

ENTREE (Please mark your choice for dinner)                                                             

□King salmon □Roast pork                                                                                      

□Special food needs:      

 

RESERVATIONS                                                                                                                

□Guest(s)* $50 per person x__ = $                                                                                    

*List additional guest names:    

                                                  

□I am a delegate. Dinner is part of registration.                                                              

□I am unable to attend.                                                                                          

PAYMENT                                                                                                                           

□Check payable to the D2 Convention Committee                                                    

enclosed                                                                                                                      

Please return by April 15, 2010 

 

Mail this form with your check to:                                                                                              

District 2 Sons of Norway                                                                                                    

Centennial Celebration Dinner                                                                                                        

c/o Christine Anderson                                                                                                  

District 2 Historian                                                                                                                    

PO Box 70182                                                                                                                       

Seattle WA 98127                         

 

 

 

District 2 Sons of Norway cordially invites you to 

attend their Centennial celebration banquet:   

“Fram, forward into the future” 

Thursday, May 20, 2010 

Holiday Inn 

3105 Pine Street 

Everett Washington 

  

5:30 p.m. No-host social reception  

6:30 p.m. Gala dinner and program 

 Cocktail attire or Semi-formal dress attire from 1910-

2010 or Norwegian folk dress / bunader                               

$50 per person 

Please RSVP by filling out the attached form  

This reservation form is for non convention delegates 

only..... 

Send your reservation along with your check by April 

15, 2010 filled out to: D2 Convention Committee  

   Centennial Celebration Banquet 

   c/o Christine Anderson 

   District 2 Historian 

   PO BOx 70182 

   Seattle WA 98127 

  

Celebrate 100 years of District 2 Sons of Norway! 

  

Why Fram, forward into the future? Fram means 

forward in English! The Sons of Norway continues to 

move forward into the future by developing programs to 

honor our ancestry and interest in historical and modern 

Norway. 

 2010 is the centennial of the consolidation and merger 

on 9 July 1910 in Grand Forks, North Dakota, of the 

Grand Lodge of the Sons of Norway of the Pacific Coast 

organized on 13 May 1903 with Sons of Norway 

organized on 16 January 1895 in the Midwest to become 

Sons of Norway with two districts.  This logo 

commemorates the formation of District 2 which had 

lodges in Washington, California, Oregon, Idaho, and 

British Columbia. From 1913-1924 lodges in Montana 

were part of District 2.  In 1952, the California lodges 

were transferred into the new District 6.  Then in 1966, 

British Columbia lodges were transferred into District 7. 

We now have lodges in Alaska, Idaho, Oregon, and 

Washington with over 11,000 members. 

 Pacific Northwest forests provided the masts for the 

Norwegian ice ship, Fram.  "She has voyaged further 

both north and south than any other surface vessel in 

history."  August 2010 marks the 100th anniversary of 

the beginning of her historic voyage to the South Pole 

with Roald Amundsen and his crew.              
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BOTHELL LODGE DANCES 

APRIL 17 8:00pm:    Bonnie Birch       

MAY 1,     8:00pm:    Sylvia                    

MAY 15    8:00pm     Ken Owens(Wild Turkeys) 

Put on your dancing shoes and come on out for 

fun and fellowship.  This is a great opportunity to 

get better acquainted with your fellow lodge 

members.  Soft drinks are for sale but the ice is 

free:  BYOB                                                    

Sons of Norway Members:  $7.00 

Non Members:    $9.00 

Social Director’s Report                                             
By Carol Scheinberg 

The month of April will be full of new treats!  To begin with, the 

dinner will include baked potatoes with many choices of delicious 

and nutritious yummy toppings.                                          

Entertainment will be two members of the “New Radio Cowboys” 

band preforming many of your favorite American classics.  Ms. 

Katy Peterson, A Seattle based musician, has performed in the 

Northwest for many years.  She is now the head of the music dept. 

at Peter Kirk School in Kirkland.  Performing with her will be 

Mr. Joe Weihe who is a multi-instrumentalist, singer and 

songwriter who has performed professionally in the Seattle and 

San Francisco areas for several years. This promises to be an 

enjoyable entertainment treat for all.  Come join in!                                                       

The month of May will center on the lodge‟s youth with the 

presentation of the Ray Berg Scholarships. Also, there will be the 

crowning of the King, Queen, and Princess, along with folkdance 

performances.                                                                                       

The menu will be Mike Nelson‟s delicious „mini Wienie Wheels‟, 

„Mom Mary‟s sloppy Joes‟, „Dr. Dons baked beans‟, and  „Man‟s 

potato salad‟.  Desert will be “potluck” so bring your favorite!                                                                                          

Any clean up help will be greatly appreciated!                     

 

 

SONS OF NORWAY NAME BADGES  

Trying to put names and faces together?  Our name badges help a 

LOT.  For new members they are an aid in getting to know so 

many new faces.  For current members, name badges help remind 

us of names we ought to know but just can‟t remember.         

Name badges help us all feel more comfortable so, buy a name 

badge and remember to wear it!  They aren‟t expensive ---they are 

welcoming---they are easy to read.           

Order yours today from Joyce Burlingame: 

donjoy@comcast.net  or  206-362-4156                                            

OR                                                                                                  

Find her at our next meeting (she‟s the one wearing the Joyce 

Burlingame Name Badge)                                                                 

PIN Name Badges are                   $9.00                                       

Magnetic Name Badges are          $10.00      ∞ 

 

 

YOUTH REPORT 

Bothell Sons of Norway is offering a FREE 

Norwegian Day Camp for children 8 to 21 years 

old.  The purpose of this camp is to promote the 

culture and heritage of Norway.  This camp will 

offer basic language instruction, basic folk 

dancing, craft projects and cooking classes. 

There will be a new theme each time and we will 

provide all materials needed.  There is a 20 child 

limit per day camp.  Donations will be accepted 

to help defray cost of craft and cooking supplies.  

Lunch is not provided:  You will need to bring 

your own sack lunch. 

Pre-registration is REQUIRED. 

The next day camp is May 1st.  The theme is 

Syttende Mai. 

Information and registration: 

sofnseth@yahoo.com 

The youth group (ages 8-23) meet during the 

lodge meetings downstairs.  They will learn basic 

language and folk dances. 
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SONS OF NORWAY  
BOTHELL LODGE 2-106 
 
P.O. Box 492 
Bothell, Wa 98041 
 
Street Address: 
23905 Bothell-Everett Highway 
 
Phone:  425-485-9085 
bothellsonsofnorway.org 

 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

April 13, Tuesday  7:00pm   Bowling at Spin Alley in Shoreline        

April 15, Thursday  6:30pm   Lodge Night – Baked Potato Bar       

April 17, Saturday  8:00pm   Good Time Dance w/Bonnie Birch        

April 20, Tuesday  7:00pm   Bowling at Spin Alley in Shoreline        

April 24 & 25, Sat&Sun     Bowling Tournament           

May 1, Saturday  11-3pm   Youth Day Camp: Ages 8-23       

May1, Saturday   8:00pm   Bothell Lodge Dance Sylvia          

May 2, Sunday   1-3pm   Brunch             

May 3, Monday   11:59pm  Nyheter Deadline           

May 4, 5, & 6, T,W,TH  9-3pm   Rosemaling Class           

May 6, Thursday  7:00pm   Board Meeting          

*May 13, Thursday*  6:30pm   Lodge Night–Dinner–Youth Perform –Royalty/Princess           

*(NOTE:  2nd THURSDAY)*                 

May 15, Saturday  9:00am   Manual Labor Party           

May 15, Saturday  8:00pm   Good Time Dance w/Ken Owens(Wild Turkeys)        

May 16, Sunday  3:00pm   Decorate Float            

May 17, Monday  6:00pm   Syttende Mai Parade in Ballard          

May 19, 20, 21, & 22Wed-Sat    D2 Convention            

May 31, Monday  11:59pm  Nyheter Deadline           

June 3, Thursday  7:00pm   Board Meeting            

June 5, Saturday  9:00am   Trollhaugen Work Party 

 


